
 

 
NZQA / MOE Info Webinar  

3rd June 2020 4pm 
 
 
NZASE is hosting an information webinar with a panel from NZQA and the MOE.  
This webinar would be held via Zoom on Wednesday 3rd June beginning at 4pm 
and run for one hour. 

The aim of the webinar is to support you with assessment in 2020 that has been 
impacted by the COVID-19 restrictions. The MOE and NZQA panel members will 
present the support options available and answer any questions you may have.  

Panel members include: 

Ministry of Education representative: Rachael Hammon 
NZQA SRM: Karen Eder 
NZQA NAF: Alan Newall 
NZQA NAF: Alan Munro 

The webinar will be recorded and shared for those who cannot attend. 

Registration is essential and the link to the webinar will be sent to registered schools 
on the day of the webinar.  

Please email Donna Sellers, NZASE administrator, at nzase@xtra.co.nz to register.   

Details required are Full names of people attending webinar (MOE wanting 
attendance data, their position, School and finally the email address that the webinar 
link will be sent to on the 3rd June. Please, one registration per school, your 
department can watch on a big screen.  If you have any questions you would like 
addressed in the webinar please send them into Donna at that time, she will forward 
onto the panel members to address in the webinar. 

Your school does not need to be an NZASE member to take part, but priority is given 
to member schools. 

 

Samantha York 
NZASE President 

To become a NZASE member go to: https://nzase.org.nz/membership/  
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